
 
 
 

Drop Off & Pick Up Guidelines – PLEASE READ AND FOLLOW THESE 
GUIDELINES FOR EVERYONE’S SAFETY!!! 

 
 

 
Dear Parent, 
  
In order to provide a safe environment for children and to alleviate as much traffic 
congestion as possible, we would ask you to read and follow these guidelines. 
 

PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL: 
There is so much of chaos caused by undisciplined way in which the vehicles are 
parked and that it is not only causing inconvenience to the residents of the 
surrounding buildings, commuters trying to use the road as through way but also to 
Our Own Students and Staff. Parents are kindly requested to note the following 
instructions: 

  Vehicles cannot be parked in front of the school, which includes two 
wheelers, vans, cars & auto rickshaws. 

  Double and Triple parking of vehicles will not be permitted. 

  Parents dropping their wards in cars / two wheelers should park 
the vehicle and walk their child to the school rather than parking outside 
the school and holding up the traffic. 

  The noise pollution caused by honking of horns needs to be avoided 
especially near school building. 

  Our security staff/ school personal will be monitoring daily dispersal. Please 
listen to them and do not get into any argument. We need to ensure that we 
co-operate with them and interact with them with a respectful attitude, 
after all the intention behind all this is your child’s safety. 
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 PRIVATE VANS: 

The school is not in favour of private van services and will not be responsible for 
any issues with regards to the same.These vehicles are overloaded and driven 
recklessly which may lead to mishaps and untoward incidents. 
  
However the unauthorised and illegal private vehicles are not complying with any 
RTO rules and regulations, thereby causing serious concern for the safety of the 
School students. 
  
Following are some of the RTO norms which private unauthorised service provider 
do not follow: 

  Vehicle – school bus / school van is not according to the norms 

  Overloading 

  No fire extinguisher in the vehicles 

  Police verification and background check of drivers is not done. 

  No lady attendant in the vehicle. 

 
Remember, these guidelines are meant for you and your child’s safety and cannot 
be a one-sided effort. While we are reiterating student conduct all the time, we 
expect the same from adults. 
 
We are requesting your kind co-operation in streamlining the situation outside the 
school; this is in the interest of our own children. 
  
We hope that all the parents will understand our concern and abide by all these 
norms. 
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